
I.K. Gujral Punjab Technical University 
Jalandhar-Kapurthala Highway, Kapurthala 

Office of Controller of Examination  

NOTICE 

Ref. No.: IKGPTU/Exam-July2020/004       Dated: 26/12/2020 

 
All Students of Regular semesters Examination are informed that university is 

conducting offline examination for session NOV-2020 starting 4.01.2021.  

  

Anyhow, if there are still some students who feel difficult and risky for them to appear 

in the examination starting from 04.01.2021, the examination of such students will 

be taken in the month of March 2021 or when such students found it as suitable 

environment for them to appear. Such student may opt for “Not appearing in this 

examination and I will appear in the examination starting from March 2021 

or when the environment will be conducive”, while selecting exam centre via 

Login ID. 

All students are advised to avoid rumours or fake news. It is assured that each and 

every activity related to examinations shall be available on University website as well 

as in the login IDs of concerned students. If there is any news that should be treated 

as fake. 

                                                                             

Controller of Examination 
 

Copy: 1. Director/Principal of colleges affiliated with IKGPTU. 
           2. All concerned students.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


